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The Beat is What Counts~

We’re Proud!

Maridian D is a piano student with Dan. Last month, she preformed in the play,
Life in Color. She was a tfowns person in both Sunnyville and Dimsville. It was
written, directed and performed by CHS students.

Maridian D is currently in the chorus and is an understudy for one of the step-
sisters in the upcoming play "Into The Woods". Don't miss itl

The dates according for Into The Woods are:
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2016 - 7:00PM
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2016 - 7:00PM
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2016 - 2:00PM
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2016 - 7:00PM

For more information visit:
http://www.chelmsfordtheatre.com/content/woods

Got some news that you would like to share?

Let us know if there is something you have to share in our newsletter
and we will post your accomplishments so that everyone can share in the

news!
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"We are very proud of our student, Rebecca 1N, 4 years ago, Rebecca took vocal
lessons with Naomi Gillies and piano lessons with John Anthony. She has now
returned fo lessons at our school and we are happy to have her back. She isa
very talented Vocalist and songwriter. Rebecca worked with a
songwriter/producer out in Nashville in August 2015 and shared this youtube link
with us of her debut single! Check it out - you may be hearing this on the radio
soon!

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjPYraUtSaXwARuxrAsBrA/featured

Give a listen to this cool Math video from Chelmsford Middle School - you may
recognize some of our students!
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4mCkShgK1-E




More news from Caroline Grey!

Two Chelmsford natives Jacy Dawn and Caroline Gray have co-written
a new country single available today on iTunes! It's called Red Light
Kiss. Check it out and share with all your music friends!

Send Jacy and Caroline your support of their social media links.
#hometownpride #chelmsford #songwriters #countrymusic
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Looks like there will be three great Shows coming up in Concord.

Well worth checking out if you like live theater.

RESERVED
LFT A 1
SEC/BX  ROW SEAT

FEBRUARY 17, 2017
FRIDAY 8:00 PM

ADMIT ONE THES DATE

THE
CONCORD
PLAYERS
PRESENT

BLITHE SPIRIT




Last year, with your help, we fed over 6,500 struggling families. Please join with your family, friends or coworkers
to support The Thanksgiving Project, the largest collective initiative of its kind in our region. Thanks to your support,
we provided over 500 families in the Merrimack Valley with the fixings for a Thanksgiving meal. Together, we will
again celebrate the true meaning of the season by giving and volunteering to help our neighbors in need.

Three ways to help:

1

Donate Money

Just $50 will feed a family of three or more.
Combined purchasing also allows us to feed
more families by taking advantage of quantity
discounts. To give, please donate online by
visiting unitedwaymassbay.org/thanksgiving

Donate Food
Run a food drive for a particular food item (see list).

Volunteer

After donating, individuals, families and groups can
help pre-pack Thanksgiving care packages during
the week before Thanksgiving and distribute

them on the Saturday before Thanksgiving.
Volunteer sites include Dorchester, Lynn, the

South End, the South Shore and Merrimack Valley.

For more information: CONTACT CECELIA CHUNG AT
CCHUNG@SUPPORTUNITEDWAY.ORG OR 617.624.8127.

F UNITEDAZYNVABAY WY Unitea Wiy of Massachieselts Bay & @UNITEDWAYMABAY

We hoge to create more standard
packages for & families by collecting
donations of a single item during
food driwes. For example, ask all
your co-workers 1o bring in a can

of cranberry sauce

- $25 Grocery Gift Card

- Stuffing

« Canned Green Beans

« Canned Corn

« Cranberry Sauce

« Gravy mix

« Corn bread mix

« Potatoes

« Onions

- Aluminum Roasting Trays

THANK YOU for joining the
movement to help people today

and build a brighter, stronger future
for everyone in our community.

LIVE UNITED

United Way of Massachusetts Bay BR800l
and Merrimack Valley

UnitedWayMacsBay org
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"Fall Registration is NOW OPEN for Music Elements School of Music located on 3
Summer Street in Chelmsford, MA ~ We offer lessons in: Voice / Piano /
Woodwinds / Brass / Strings / Drums / Guitar / Ukulele / Bass / Group
Ensembles. Our instructors are friendly professional teachers as well as
experienced musicians!

Call us at (978) 250-4529 or visit us at music-elements.com




Music Elements has T-shirts for sale! They can be
purchased at the music school for $15.00 each.




Music Elements Teachers Public Performances

Students and parents who are interested in seeing Dylan Jack perform can visit
www.dylanjack net and check out the "itinerary" section for shows. Here is a link
to Dylan's shows - "o/ /www . dylaniacknet/itinerary him!

Dan Webster, our piano instructor, performs with Mike Payette at the 110
Grille EVERY third Thursday of the month. Dan also performs as a solo act at Blue

Taleh at least once per month. (Check their schedule under "happenings')
http://www.bluetalehlowell.com/index.php?link=happenings




Student Birthdays In November

Giana J . is a vocal student with aura

“elly M. is a Ukulele student with /ike

Matt & is a Piano student with Dan

Happy Birthday From Music Elements
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Famous Musicians who also share Birthdays in November

: Anthony Kiedis (~ed Hot Chill Peppers) (1962)

Reginald Arvizu (<o) (1969)

: Carter Beauford (Dave Vatihews Band) (1957)

17
18

19:
21:
23:
26:
27:
28:
28:
29:
30:

2
2
4: Yanni (1954)
5
7
9

Kevin Jonas (Jonas Brothers) (1987)

David Guetia (1967)

Pepa aka Sandra Denton (Sali-1-Pepa) (1969)
: Ben Wilson (Elucs Traveler) (1967)

: Kirk Hammett (\Vici2llica) (1962)

Matt Sorum (Cuns ' Roses) (1960)

2101k (1965)

Miley Cyrus (1992)
Natasha Bedindfield (1981)

Mike Bordin (F=2ith o More) (1962)
Apl.de.Ap (Black Eved Peas) (1974)
Matt Cameron (Soundagarden) (1962)

Jonathan Knight ("ew Kids On The Block) (1968)

Silly ol (1955)
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If you don't find your name in this month's newsletter, we will try to
catch you next month. Be sure to share with your instructor about
your activities.

Happy Thanksgiving
anita, dylan, john, laura, peter, dan,

sam, mike, rob, natalia, amanda, martha & ben
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